World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Thursday 9 November 2023

Dear Parents,

We are excited to be joining with many others around the UK in Fundraising for this year's BBC Children in Need campaign, raising awareness and support for the work of this important charity.



On **Friday 17th November**, we will be inviting families to join us in supporting the BBC Children in Need Charity by taking part in our fundraising event. On this day, in exchange for a suggested donation of £1, pupils are invited to wear a spotty item of clothing or accessory to school. The donations should be sent in with pupils and handed to class teachers at the start of the day or donations can be made directly to our

online BBC Children in Need <u>fundraising page</u>. Pupils will still need to wear their school uniform or PE kit-along with their spotty item. Please note, that due to a workshop on Friday 17 November, **year 2** are invited to join in with the fundraising on Thursday 16 November.

Some examples are shown below:



As always, we appreciate your support so let's all get involved again for this great charitable cause!

Best wishes

Tijen Hassan Headteacher